
Do you protect your birds?

Do you know? 
There is a risk of transmission of Avian 

Influenza from wild birds. It is of highest 

importance that you protect your own birds.

Remember
In case of birds with unexplainable illness or 

high mortality rates your flock must be 

inspected by a veterinarian. It is statutory to 

report any suspicion of Avian Influenza. 

Biosecurity
Protect your birds – change footwear and wash your 

hands before and after visiting your birds. Keep your 

facilities clean and tidy to avoid rodents. Contact 

rodent control if you experience signs of their activity. 

Feeding and watering
Limit the number of wild birds in your outdoor 

area by complying with following rules:

- Feed and water under roof 

- Cover water basins

- Do not water with surface water or water 

from water collection

Separation
Anseriformes (ducks) and gallinaceans 

(hens) must be kept separated to avoid 

disease transmission.

News
Keep you updated on latest news about Avian Influenza at the Danish 

Veterinary and Food Administration’s website: www.fvst.dk

http://www.fvst.dk/

